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21/01/2021  11:56:552020/5440/P OBJ Kentish Town and 

Bartholomew  

Estate  CAAC

we have reviewed this application and consider that encroaches significantly into the garden and as such 

reduces available green space (B22 conservation area statement). from the plans it appears that the proposed 

extension would double the size of the flat. We consider a smaller extension would meet the guidelines set out 

in the Conservation Area Statement
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